Judy reported that she received $200 from the Upper Susquehanna Watershed for green
books to include a tree identification book. Judy sent a thank you.

Juady called Barry Davis two times and got no response regarding the return of our custom
ordered Anderson storm door. We no longer need it and asked for reimbursement if he is
able to use it for one of his jobs. The cost was $474 from Curtis tumber on 1/23/14. We
want 1o receive full price of the door or the door returned to us. Judy to write to Barry
Davis at PO Box 5127, Edmeston, NY 13335-5127 indicating that we have been unable to

contact him by phone in reference to the door (include date, etc.). 'We need to have
reimbursement for the door or the door returned.

Broome County is now paying the fees previously discussed, so we can now get books
from them when needed.

“"This meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

o5

Judy Off, Acting Secretary




